Appendix 7
Executive — 4 December 2018

Comments from the Social Care, Health and Housing Overview and Scrutiny Committee
held on 26 November 2018

The Future of Ampthill Day Centre for Older People

The Committee:-

1.  Acknowledges there has been an acceptable consultation with a mixed
response to the preferred option.

2. Asks that cognisance is taken of those concerned about retaining friendships
and travel distance.

3. Needs reassurance that the facilities at Silsoe are sufficient and the interaction
with horticulture service users is well managed.

4, Notes there has been a mixed consultation response, looks to the result of the
pilots and recognises that the hub and spoke approach will be more flexible to
meet modern day client’s needs and improves the Council’s offer.



